

WELCOME TO A NEW SCHOOL YEAR JAGUARS!!!!

TIPS FOR PARENTS AND STUDENTS

- 1. **Attendance is important**; each day missed is a day of curriculum students miss to be successful in class.
- 2. If a student has to miss school, **check CANVAS** for assignments and **COMMUNICATE** with your **teachers!** Most issues in the classroom can be resolved with a simple talk with a teacher.
- 3. **Check grades weekly on power schools**, you have access to grades, attendance, course choices for next year, announcements and more on power school.
- 4. **Keep up with school assignments**, if you do not understand a concept ask for help immediately so your assignments do not pile up.
- 5. **If a student needs to see their counselor** simply, email or come to the counseling office before school, at lunch or after school to fill out a pass. Parents can request appointments with their assigned counselor through email or a phone call.
- 6. **Read the counseling newsletter!** The newsletter is also posted on our <u>web page</u> if you missed it in your email.

SENIORS: Counselors will be presenting in your English class the week of August 22, 2022. At that time you will be asked if you would like to see your counselor for a one on one meeting to discuss post-secondary plans.

FREE FINANCIAL AID WEBINAR IN AUGUST! All

BCHS families are welcomed to attend a webinar that goes over financial aid for college. If you have questions or just want to learn, the basics of financial aid join Smart Tracks from the comfort of your home on August 31 at 7:00 PM!

WELCOME MS.LODOLCE! SHE IS RESPONSIBLE FOR STUDENTS WITH LAST NAMES S-Z!

SOPHOMORE AND

JUNIORS: The PSAT will be October 15, 2022. You can sign up for the PSAT starting August 22, registration will close September 15 at midnight. Click here for more information. 2022 PSAT Exam